
Minutes of the Finance Council

May 7, 2020

Present at online meeting: Bing Johnson, Tom Hiebel, Becky Turner and Petra Baer

Payment Protection Program (PPP) – UUFC has received almost $21,000 in a forgivable loan from the

PPP. 75% must be put towards payroll costs. This money adds a measure of security to the Fellowship’s

overall finances for 2020.

CFO Position – Bing is leaving his position as CFO. The board is reviewing the possibility of a June

meeting to address this vacancy.

Nursery A.C. – The nursery has a new A.C. unit, a vast improvement on efficiency and functionality.

Many thanks to Gordon Crain for seeing this project to completion.

Internet Provider – Becky is researching the specs and costs of AT&T vs. Northland Communications to

determine if a change in Internet provider is warranted.

Cleaning Service – The services of the contracted cleaning company will be retained. They are tackling

much needed deep cleaning tasks.

Respectfully submitted,

Petra Baer


